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24th November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

The school photographer will be in school on Tuesday 1% December to take individual
pupil photographs. Due to social distancing requirements, we will not be taking class or
family group photos on this occasion.

The photo sessions will be staggered across the whole day to enable a smooth, safe
process with social distancing maintained throughout the day.

Please note: where parents have returned the ‘consent and permission questionnaire’
recently sent out stating that they do not wish their child to have an individual photo
taken by an external photographer, your child will not be photographed.

The photos will be sent home as soon as possible giving parents the opportunity to
purchase them (although there is no obligation to purchase). Please note, we cannot
guarantee that these will be returned in time for Christmas so please bear this in mind if
ordering for Christmas gifts.

Yours faithfully

M-

Mrs C McGregor
HEADTEACHER




